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THIS TUESDAY
	 Ronald McDonald will update us about their work and possibly thank our 
members who selflessly provide meals each month.
LAST TUESDAY
	 Marva X visited us again from the Inland Empire 
to relive her experience growing up in a military family. 
In 2010, Marva became a volunteer with Honor Flight-
Inland Empire. It was formed in an effort to assist 
Veterans of “The Greatest Generation” in visiting the 
memorial that was dedicated to their heroism during 
World War II. Honor Flight offers these hero men and 
women an opportunity to visit Washington D.C. free of 
charge.
	 Our own member Dan Snell made the trip with 
his son Daniel in 2015. In Dan’s memory we have made 
a $500 donation to the Honor Flight program. Dan and 
June’s daughter, Mary Jo was on hand as we presented 
the check to Marva. (The second photo was from April 
21, 2015 as Marva spoke about Dan’s impending trip.
	 Mike “I’m workin’ on it) Lepore thinks he has a 
great slate of officers that we will be voting for on May 
29. Mike has come up with an exciting slate of officers. 
Unfortunately, no one knows who they are. If we do not 
come up with a President then we might possibly rotate 
Board of Directors as President one month at a time. 
Someone please step up!!
	 Fern Vizcarra has reported that his 
granddaughter fell off a swing and broke her shoulder.  
John Gera is recovering from knee surgery. Lucky Cindy 
Vance was the big winner with $153.00.
	 Matt Smith is announcing Ronald McDonald Meals of Love for June 6. The theme is beef with the 
Main Dish by Dave Seltman and Matt Smith, Salad by Steve Montesanti and Cindy Vance, Bread by Ron 
Dorazio, Drinks by John Gera, and Dessert by Dawn Tarin and Rob Rodenbucher. Driving Miss Daisy will 
be Bob Rodenbucher. Thanks again to these Angels of Mercy who provide food for families going through 
serious family health problems.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed two outstanding students from the Dr. Doug Sears Learning Center. The happy 
students were accompanied by thirteen-year teacher Mr. Raul Acevedo.
	 Issac is 16 years old and in Mrs. Lopez class. He 
has four brothers and sisters and enjoys skating at the 
skatepark and playing old school video games. Issac said, 
“The best things about The Learning Center are the nice 
teachers, the schedule timing is just right, and all my 
friends go here”. The best thing that ever happened was 
being sponsored for the shopproscooterlabflow team. 
If he could change one thing, it would be getting rid of 
negative conflict relating to war. If he could build one 
thing, it would be a massive shelter for the homeless. 
Personal goals are to become a professional scooter 
rider and travel the world, graduate high school, and go 
to school for art to become a tattoo artist.
	 Juan is 18 years old and in Mrs. Lopez class. He 
has four brothers and sisters and enjoys sports and dragon ball. Juan said, “The best things about The 
Learning Center are the teachers and staff, activities, and the students”. The best thing that ever happened 
was getting a job at McDonalds. If he could change one thing, he would like to be taller. If he could build 
one thing, it would be a giant dog park. Personal goals are to become a better person, make the world a little 
better, and make everyone he knows proud of him.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 May 22 – Ronald McDonald House will update us
	 May 29 – VIP Program with Donna Georgino and Election 
	 June 5 – Program to be announced 
	 June 6 – Ronald McDonald House
	 June 13 – First Concert in the Park
QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “If I only had a little humility, I’d be perfect.”

	 						      See You Tuesday, Jerry
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TEMPLE CITY KIWANIS CLUB

CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Helen Marston • Jim Robuck 

Bob Rodenbucher  
Dawn Tarin • Cindy Vance 

Fernando Vizcarra

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2017-2018 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Helen Marston / Dawn Tarin

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Cindy Vance

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Matt Smith

INTERCLUBS 
Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jim Robuck
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti / Dawn Tarin
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio / Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead

 
Rose Float Club 

Saturdays only as needed 
City Bank Basement 

315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2017-2018 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 79 Years
Of Service to our

Community




